
Jim Nash 
March 27, 2024 

Mr. Darwin D.P. McClary 
Village Manager 
Village of Lake Orion 
21 East Church Street 
Lake Orion, MI 48362 

Dear Mr. McClary: 

Enclosed you will find the reports for the Village of Lake Orion Sewage Disposal System for 
Fiscal Year 2024 (October 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023). 

Copies of the following reports are included for your reference: 
• Trial Balance
• Revenue and Expense Report
• Net Assets Report

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Drew Sandahl, Chief Engineer for sewer 
systems at 248-285-8375. 

Best regards, 

Steven A. Korth, P.E. 
Chief Manager 








